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DATE: MAY 20,2002 
TO: 
FROM: LARRY HARRIS, OFFICE OF THE GENERAL C O U N S E g H M  
RE: 

DR. MARY BANE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

DOCKET NO. 020414-E1 - PETITION OF TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY FOR ' 
EXPEDITED APPROV& OF ENERGY CHARGE TREATMENT UNDER OPTIONAL, 
PROVISION CONTRACT WITH IMC PHOSPHATES MP INC. 

Staff would like to request permission to revise the Recommendation filed in Docket No. 
020414-EI, as follows: 

. .  ISSUE 1 : c m  

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission approve the energy charge treatment contained in 
Paragraph 6b of the Contract of Tampa Electric Company and IMC to Facilitate Optional Provision 
Purchases of Electric Power? 

The reason for this revision is to help the issue statement track the language used in the 
request for relief in Tampa Electric's Petition more closely. 
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